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Letters Home

Year 6 Students: Extended day trip to Lodge Hill letter. (Sent home by email on Friday 3rd 

May.)

This Week
School Photographer: The school photographer will be in next Thursday, 16th May.

QEII Connections: Here are the details for the next QEII Connections session.

Wednesday 15th May - QEII connections (Guest TBC) All welcome 11-12 

Please see the attached poster for full details of this term’s events.

Photoshoot Opportunity: Claire Wilders, who works here at QEII and knows many of 

your children, is offering a photoshoot opportunity in our Studio on Saturday 22nd 

June for family photos. You can find out more and book via the link on the attached 

flyer.

Immunisations: The schools' immunisation team is due to come into school on Friday 

24th May for a catch-up clinic for HPV vaccinations for Years 8, 9, 10 & 11, and for a 

catch-up clinic for Td/IPV and MednACWY for Years 9, 10 & 11. Students whose 

parents/carers have given online consent will be seen during this session.

Mental Health Week: It is mental health week in school next week. Please see the 

attached poster for more information.

Reaching Families Umbrellas: Please see the attached flyer for Reaching Families 

“Umbrellas” parent support group.

Irwin Mitchell Night School: Please see the attached flyer for Irwin Mitchell 

solicitors free online webinars, offering a friendly introduction to the law.

Yoimoji of the Week: Ferris
Ferris is a collaborative elephant. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with 

learning and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Christian, Globetrotters: Listening to a story, joining in with key words and answering questions 

about the characters.

Phoebe, Trailblazers: A fantastic story and a lovely long story

Zack, Trailblazers: A fantastic well written story using lots of descriptive words.



Class News from Balloonists Class
We have been having lots of fun in Balloonists over the past couple of weeks! We have been learning 

about symmetry and direction in Maths! We have also enjoyed lots of science lessons- in particular 

making our own bubble trumpets! 
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